
 

 

 

CAPACITY ALLOCATION MECHANISM (CAM) 

MARKET DEMAND ASSESSMENT 

FOR 

INCREMENTAL CAPACITY AT INTERCONNECTION POINTS 

4th September 2023 

 

Dear Industry Colleague,  

In accordance with Art.26 of Commission Regulation (EU) 2017/459 (CAM NC) and  UNC European 

Interconnection Document (EID) section E 2.1 (Biennial Process) interested parties were invited to 

submit demand indications for Interconnection Points to Gas Networks Ireland for a window period 

of 8 weeks, starting from 3rd July 2023.  

The CAM Incremental Capacity window for demand indications at Interconnector Points closed on 

28th August 2023. Gas Networks Ireland received no responses to the consultation and therefore no 

Demand Indications. We will be producing Market Demand Assessment Reports jointly with each IP 

operator and will publish these on our website by the deadline of 23rd October 2023 

If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact Stephen O’Riordan using the details 

below;  

Stephen O’Riordan 

Wholesale Market Manager 

stephen.oriordan@gasnetworks.ie 

087 906 7408 

Gas Networks Ireland, 

P.O. Box 51, Gasworks Road, 

Cork, Ireland. T12 RX96. 
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